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Welcome to Worship! We’re glad you’re here! 
     PLEASE SILENCE electronic devices BEFORE entering the sanctuary for worship.  Thank you! 

                                                      
 

Parents, the sound of your children  is one of the most beautiful sounds in the world. It is a 

sound that glorifies God in the sanctuary and joins with the praise of all creation. Children are 

always welcome to stay in the worship service.  If however, you need a break, we offer a large, 

staffed nursery located off the hallway adjacent to the Welcome area. 
 
    *Indicates new or revised information this week

FREE PANCAKE 
BREAKFAST: Everyone is invited 
to “Brendan’s Breakfast”  
TODAY 
  Pancakes, bacon, juice, milk, and 
coffee will be served from 8:30 am 
to 10:30 am. Donations will be 
accepted and will be designated 
for the Senior High Camp Legacy 
Fund. The breakfast is in memory 
of Brendan Patterson, son of Carla 
Schwartz, brother of Kaylyn 
Patterson, grandson of Pastor 
Chuck and Mary Schwartz. The 
Schwartz family will be preparing 
and serving the meal.  

 
*TEAM EAST   is a band of 
leaders committed to supporting 
the vitality of congregations and 
their mission efforts, both as 
individual congregations and 
collective efforts, on the eastern 
side of Upstate NY synod.  They 
need your help. Please take a few 
minutes to answer a few questions 
to help them set priorities in 2019 
and beyond.  The surveys are 
located in the Welcome Area 
outside of the sanctuary or you can 
submit online. Please pick up a 
form for further information. Thank 
you!  
 

*CURIOUS ABOUT THE 
OUTREACH AND SOCIAL 
MINISTRY TEAMS? Join us for 
conversation immediately following 
the 8 am service on February 24. 
Cookies included!  
 

* REQUEST Do you have a cause 
that you volunteer for, or are 
passionate about?  We would love 
to hear more about it during 
REACH time!  The REACH team is 
looking to focus some of our 
weeks on causes and volunteer 
opportunities that are important to 
the people of Prince of Peace.  If 
you have something you care 
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about and would either like to talk 
about it yourself or can help us get 
connected with someone else   
could talk about it, we would love 
to hear from you.  Please talk to 
Denise Johnson to find out more! 

 

 *THANK YOU! 
The confirmation class would like 
to Thank You for raising $289.95 
dollars. ( $93.30 for Patriots, 
$196.65 for Rams) This will help 
Captain and Jonesville food 
pantry. 
 
 
New “OFFERING COUNTERS” 
WANTED    - Offering Counters 
count the offering immediately 
after the second Sunday service. 
Counters work in pairs and are 
generally scheduled to count 5 or 6 
times during the year. If you are 
interested in becoming a regular or 
substitute Counter or would like 
more information, call Steve 
Dzembo at 371-2551 (email, 
sdzembo@nycap.rr.com). 
The new Offering Counter 
Schedule will be developed 
soon for April 2019 through 
March 2020.  
 
REMINDER   If you have provided 
meals for shut ins or a church 
activity please check the kitchen 
for any plates or containers that 
might belong to you.  We will keep 
them in the big kitchen for one 
month and then they will find a 
new home. Also, please label your 
containers so we can remind the 
individual person that their 
container is in the kitchen. Thank 
you! 
 
* BIRTHDAYS   Today:  Darlene 
Benner, 12THKelly McDermott, 
Shirley Phillips, Justin Henges, 
Anna Coffey;13TH   Ryan Albagli. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

YOUTH NEWS 
 
*CLOWN TROUPE   Clown 
rehearsal, 6:30- 8:30p.m. on 
Sunday evenings unless otherwise 
noted.   February 10th, 24th March 
10th.  
 
*SENIOR HIGH YOUTH   
We have planned at least one 
youth event each month through 
the school year. These events will 
fall on a variety of different days 
and be fun activities or service 
opportunities. February -TBD 
 
CANDLE MEMORIALS FOR 2019 
are now available. Eternal light 
candles are $27 per month and 
altar candles are $15 per month. 
Please see the information on the 
wall across from Pastor Jeff's 
office. Sign the sheet on the 
appropriate month, take the 
corresponding envelope, fill it in, 
enclose payment and place it in 
the offering. More info contact 
Winnie Petterson,   
wpetters@nycap.rr.com. 
 
 

QUIET CHAPEL   Rm 
16 will be used as a Quiet Chapel.  
It is meant to be a place for quiet 
contemplation, meditation and 
prayer.  It will be available Sunday 
mornings from 7:30a.m. to 
approximately 11:45 a.m.  
 
QR CODE for our new donation 

page. Also, located in our bulletin. 

  
How to use the QR Code for 
making a donation: 
1. You need a QR reader app on 

your phone. These are 
available free through the 
various app stores. 

2. Open your app. It will look like 
you are taking a picture. When 
your phone beeps it will ask if 
you want to go to the website.  

3. Hit yes. The website will ask 
you to log in or create a profile. 
Follow the directions.  

For future use, once you have a 
profile you will be able to make 
your contribution in a few seconds. 
 
WE HAVE A NEW CHURCH 
GIVING APP! We are excited to 
share with you a new way to give 
to the church GivePlus Church is a 
mobile giving app that enables you 
to make one-time or recurring gifts 
from your smartphone. Visit the 
App Store or Google Play and 
search for “GivePlus Church” to 
download the app for free and start 
donating today! Thank you for 
supporting our mission. 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

 
 
Please see the community 
bulletin board (adjacent hallway 
from the welcome area) for more 
current events. 
 

 

2019 Synod 
Assembly Project  

 
Aluminum Can Tab Collection 

  by Gary Roller 
 
For the past several 
years, the aluminum 
can tab collection 
project has proved to 
be a successful 

endeavor that all of our Synod 
congregations can participate in. 
The Synod Assembly Planning 
Team has again decided that we 
would conduct this project for the 
2019 Synod Assembly. The 
collection point at the Assembly 
will be in the area of the 
registration table. No decision has 
been made as to where the 
proceeds will be sent. An 
announcement of the decision by 
the Planning Team will be made at 
a future time.If you have questions, 
they can be directed to Gary Roller 
@ gwr67@frontier.com. 
  
Stay tuned for more detailed 
information and be sure to have 
members register for the 
Upstate Update 
(http://upstatenysynod.org/) 
before March! 


